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Monday 2nd October 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS – Years 3, 4, 5, and 6 

 

THURSDAY 5th OCTOBER 2017 – ‘FESTA ITALIANA’ 
 

The amount of money the school receives in grant is dependent on the number of children having a meal 

on Thursday 5th October 2017. To maximise our income for next year, we would like to encourage anyone 

who is entitled to a free school meal to commit to eating the meal on Thursday.  

 

To encourage the best possible chance of a high uptake Chartwells will be having a ‘Festa Italiana’, 

serving Pizza (veg) or Pasta Bolognese (beef), with garlic bread (see menu on reverse side). 

 

We would kindly ask that your child tries the meal on this day, even if you normally provide them with a 

packed lunch. (Feel free to send in a packed lunch too, if you think they might want to supplement the 

hotmeal they receive). 

 

It would be very beneficial to the school’s financial situation and we very much appreciate your 

continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Jo MacGovern 

Headteacher 
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